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Academy Tech Tips 
Pediatric System 2000 Battery Cable to the 4-in-1 Controller 

 

The Tech Bulletin is designed to quickly and easily provide useful information regarding Ottobock 
Products and Services.  In this issue, we will focus on the Pediatric System 2000 Battery Cable 
Attachment to the 4-in-1 Controllers. 

 

  

 

To avoid blowing a fuse in each Battery Pack inserted into the receptacle, match the slight curvature 
of the Plug to the curvature on the Controller.  This is to be done when installing the Battery Cable 
into the 9E169 or 9E170 4-in-1 Controller. 

 

 

If you have any further questions, please contact Ottobock at 800 328 4058 and ask to speak with a 
member of our Professional and Clinical Services department.  


